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It is essential to keep your pool shell dewatered during the construction process to avoid
stagnant water damages.

Stagnant water, rubble, metal, leaf tannin and debris collected for long periods in the concrete shell can lead to future stains appearing through the pebble lining. Tannins can be trapped deep in the concrete presenting as surface staining and brown spotting in the future.

During the life of your pool if you do see such spots the reason is due to the stagnant water
currently in your pool shell. It is our immediate recommendation to dewater the pool as quickly
as possible.

BLUE HAVEN POOLS HEAD OFFICE 68 HUME HIGHWAY LANSVALE NSW 2166
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